In Grateful Appreciation to
Czech Red Cross

November 2011

We would like to express our most sincere appreciation
to you for extending generous and timely assistance
to the survivors of the Great East Japan Earthquake.

Your much-needed support is a source of huge strength
to us as we address a challenging future centered
on the diligent and effective implementation
of our relief and recovery programmes.

Tadateru Konoé
President
Japanese Red Cross Society




